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The Deputy Auditor-General, Mr. Goms Menettè introducing trainers to the trainees during the official opening of the 2025 IFTC 

 

 
On February 4, 2025, the Deputy Auditor-General, Mr. Goms Menettè, officially opened the 
2025 Internal Functional Training Course (IFTC).  
 
The two-year training program which will be held in the Office of the Auditor-General 
Auditorium, is offered to all newly recruited trainee auditors and consists of both theoretical 
components (IFTC) and practical on-the-job training through audit assignments. The 
theoretical part of the IFTC covers the audit methodologies and standards adopted by the 
Office of the Auditor-General (OAG).  
 
In his opening remarks, Mr. Menettè encouraged the trainees to study diligently and to fully 
dedicate themselves over the next two years to meet the program's minimum requirements. 
The training will be facilitated by officials from the Training and Development division of 
Human Resources, along with various trainers from different directorates who will present on 
various topics. 
 
Upon completing the training, trainees will take examinations. A score of 70% or higher is 
required to pass. Successful candidates will transition from trainee auditors to senior auditors, 
while those who fail the examination may face termination of their contracts.  
This year’s trained is themed “Empowering future auditors to drive audit excellence”. 


